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New HLF Board members Pam Cavanagh, Chris Jones and Jack Irvine 

 

The Humboldt Library Foundation is honored to welcome  

three new board members to our ranks. 

 

As a sixty year Humboldt County resident and retired Arcata High School English teacher, Pam 

Cavanagh understands that literacy is a major component for a successful life.  Pam has a long 

history of community service and volunteering with organizations such as P.E.O, Eastern Star, 

CATE, SRPP, the Eureka Symphony and AAUW. 

 

Retired physician and current part owner of Eureka Books, Jack Irvine clearly understands our 

need for a healthy library system.  Jack brings a wealth of experience to the HLF board including 

acting as former president of both the Clarke Museum board and St. Joseph hospital board as 

well as currently serving on the Board of Directors for the Humboldt Senior Resource Center. 
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Current Executive Director of Tri-County Independent Living and former Human Resource 

Director at General Hospital, Chris Jones has a long history of working with non-profit 

organizations.  Chris currently volunteers with the Area 1 Agency Advisory Committee and is a 

member of Rotary Club of Southwest Eureka and has formerly served with the Making Headway 

Advisory Committee and the Northwest Committee for Employment of People with Disabilities. 

 

The Humboldt Library Foundation board is hard working and committed to keeping our 

Humboldt County Library system healthy and vital.  We look forward to tapping the energy, 

personality and experience our new board members Pam Cavanagh, Jack Irvine and Chris Jones 

bring to the table and are honored that they have agreed to be part of the Humboldt Library 

Foundation board.    

 

For more information, contact HLF at 269-1991 or visit our website at 

www.humboldtlibraryfoundation.org.  

 

 

http://www.humboldtlibraryfoundation.org/


 

 

 


